
Pana High School 
Report to the Board of Education 
January, 2018 
 

• 9th Grade 106  
• 10th Grade 103  
• 11th Grade 109  
• 12th Grade   85  
• Totals  403 

  
The January First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month is Brenna Dameris. 
 
The January WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month are: Boone Elledge (9), Eric Schafer (10), 
Shania Schoonover (11), Madison Hilbert (12). 
 
The January Peoples Bank Athletes-of-the-Month are: Serenity Eilers (9), Zoe Duduit (10), 
Emily Deere (11), Danielle Epley (12). 
 
Winners of the local Voice of Democracy Speech Contest held in November were: 1st Place – 
Madison Hilbert, 2nd Place – Maddy Hackler, 3rd Place – Lizzy Wood.  We are pleased to 
announce that two of these seniors placed at the district level earlier this month:  2nd Place – 
Madison Hilbert, 4th Place – Maddy Hackler.  Congrats to all of these patriotic speech writers! 
 
We will be completing the winter MAP testing the week of January 22-26. 
 
All juniors will begin test-prepping for the SAT on Thursday, February 1st. The actual SAT test 
will be given on April 10th. 
 
Congrats to the girls bowling team and their 1st Place finish in the Taylorville Invitational on 
January 6th.  They will have their senior night on January 22nd, and travel to Decatur for the 
IHSA Regional tournament on February 3rd. 
 
The cheer squad finished 4th in the Vandalia Holiday Tournament and will go to Waterloo on 
Saturday, January 27th for their sectional competition. 
 
The girls’ basketball team will have their Senior Night on Thursday, February 1st against CHBC. 
The regional tournament will be the next week at either Arthur or Vandalia. 
  
The boys’ basketball team will have their Senior Night on Friday, February 16th against Piasa.  
The regional tournament will be the next week at either Casey or Vandalia. 
 
The student body collected over 300 non-perishable items and $120 and donated them to the 
Pana Food Basket on December 19th. Mrs. Bowker’s freshman home room collected the most 
items and therefore will be getting a “blizzard” party. 
 

SPIRIT Week 2018 will be the week of Jan. 29 – Feb. 3 
 

FFA Week 2018 will be the week of February 19 – 23 



         
 

     
 

 


